
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Temporary Disinfectant Conversion 
From Chloramine to free Chlorine 

 
 
 
 
In conjunction with the City of Hemphill, G-M Water Supply will be conducting a free chlorine conversion 
on our system beginning on July 15, 2024 and ending August 12, 2024r. During this time customers will 
experience discolored water and a stronger chlorine smell.  Public water systems are required to 
properly disinfect their water and maintain an adequate disinfectant residual in the distribution system.  
G-M Water Supply will be flushing the water mains more than usual during this time so customers may 
experience low pressure at times. 
We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause and the process will be concluded as soon as 
possible.   
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